
MVRC/YARS  6 October 2020 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa 

KC6YFG.  

 

Members: Tom Bowen KM6DML, Bob Close KK6DUW, Doug Emerson N6NFF, Darrell 

Horst KM6KFW, Lu King W6KJX, Greg Kruckewitt KG6SJT, David Litchenhan 

K6DAV, Rick Littlefield N6KLB, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Tom Preston KQ6EO, Bill 

Ragsdale K6KN, Greg Schwei KK6NQJ, Steve Sparks KC6MHT, Heather Spaulding 

and David Stubbins WB6DNL. 

 

Guest Present: Brian Gersalia KN6VNQ. 

 

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ asking for 

check-ins by roll call. Members checking in were asked if they would approve 

the August and September treasurer’s reports as emailed. Both treasurer’s 

reports were approved. 

 

September meeting minutes will be emailed before the November meeting. 

 

No repeater report. 

 

President Gary Matteson WATQJ mentioned that Secretary Dave Nishikawa 

KC6YFG had repaired Mel Bolander K6ZEL’s antenna tuner and he is back on 

the air. 

 

Membership moved to Zoom where President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ hosted a 

presentation by Steve Dold W6KCS on the effects of the fire on the repeater 

site and the new solar panels. 

 

After an early check-in, Greg Kruckewitt KG6SJT checked in to say he and 

Lu King W6KJX approved the August and September Treasurer’s reports. 

 

The group then moved to Zoom where President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ gave a 

presentation on the 2019 Field Day held at UCD. Bill Ragsdale K6KN followed 

with a presention on 3 methods of learning cw, traditional, Farnsworth, 

and Koch. 

 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater where president Gary Matteson 

WA6TQJ adjourned the meeting at approximately 2040 hours. 


